
Submitter: Glenna Hayes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: SB1533 

Dear legislators, I am writing to you today in support of SB 1533. As Oregon and the 

worlds climate changes we need to help people be prepared for the wildfires and bad 

air quality. Indigenous communities have been historically under support and deserve 

to receive the support needed to have access to clean air and water. With how there 

have been treaty violations from our country and big oil companies digging up their 

land this is the least we can do to provide the equipment they need. Thank you for 

your time and consideration of passing SB 1533 and helping indigenous communities 

get the access they need for clean air 


